
Report of the Audit and Risk Management Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 28 September 2006 

2. RELATED PARTY DISCLOSURES FOR COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBERS 
 
 The Subcommittee resolved: 
 
 (a) That for the purposes of NZIAS 24: Related Party Disclosures, for the Council, a community 

board member will not be a “director”. 
 
 (b) That training be included on dealing with conflicts of interest as part of the overall training on 

related parties. 
 
 (c) That the General Manager Regulation and Democracy Services include in the training 

programme a session on “conflicts of interest” and related parties for all elected members. 
 
 


